
WOODLAWN CEMETERY 
City of Marine City 

Please be advised that all winter decorations, artificial 
flowers, grave blankets, etc. will be removed from 
graves in Woodlawn Cemetery on Monday, April 6, 
2020.   

Lot owners should remove any items they wish to 
retain prior to that date.   

Any items not removed from Woodlawn Cemetery by 
April 6th may be picked up at the Marine City 
Department of Public Works, 514 South Parker Street, 
on April 13-18, 2020 between 7:30 am and 3:30 pm. 

 

 

Michael Itrich 
Cemetery Sexton 

 


